
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MEMO TO COUNCIL 
 

To:   Mayor Soloman and Members of Council 
 

From:   Matthew Bos, Director of Public Works 
 

Meeting Date: 2024-10-08 

 

Subject:   Public Works Hiring Update 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Purpose 

To advise Council of a recent hire in the Public Works Department. 

Background 

In August, 2024, Public Works began the recruitment process to hire a Roads 
Employee, the process was completed and the successful candidate commenced work 
with the Town’s Public Works Department on September 23rd. 

Discussion 

On September 23, 2024, the Town welcomed a new Roads Employee, Terry Robson. 
Terry brings with him many years of municipal experience and education and we are 
excited to have him join the Grand Valley Team. 

Financial Impact 

None 
 

This Council Memo was submitted by, 
Matt Bos, Director of Public Works 
mbos@townofgrandvalley.ca  
 
This Council Memo was approved by,  
Meghan Townsend  
Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk 
mtownsend@townofgrandvalley.ca 
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